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Every Child, By Name And Face, To Graduation

Sent

Incline Village, Nevada ¢
Re: Records Request
Dear -

The Washoe County School District (“District™) is in receipt of your records request dated
September 4, 2017, and received by the District on September 5, 2017, in which you have
requested the Purchase/Sale Agreement for the Incline Middle School (“IMS”) property, any
modifications to the IMS Purchase and Sale Agreement, IMS property Preliminary Title Report,
and IMS property title insurance. In response to your request, please see the attached IMS
Purchase and Sale Agreement and Escrow Instructions and owner’s title insurance policy. The
preliminary title report was not located.

Sincerely,
/s/Breanne Read
Breanne Read, ACP

Advanced Certified Paralegal
Office of General Counsel
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